
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

(as at 20 May 2024) 

Our 14th Annual Marine Money China Ship Finance Forum will be held on Wednesday 6th November 2024 at 
the Ritz-Carlton Hotel in Pudong, Shanghai.  

For sponsorship and participation enquiries contact Andrew Oates at aoates@marinemoney.com.  
 
Chinese shipyards are full and still receiving orders. Cargo demand from China is as strong as ever and white goods 
leaving for Europe and the US remains robust. Chinese finance is still abundant and there is good appetite. 

In general, shipping is in a good place. Demand for goods is strong, supply of ships is controlled although newbuild 
orders are accelerating, shipowners and operators have built liquidity over the last years and finance sources of all kinds 
are in good health with hardly any troubled financing. 

Our annual Marine Money China Ship Finance Forum, held in Shanghai, has been a bridge between Chinese finance and 
global shipping from its humble beginnings to the powerhouse Chinese shipping finance represents today.  

This one-day event brings together China’s largest shipping finance houses, China’s leading shipping and shipbuilding 
businesses and hundreds of international shipping and shipping finance professionals who are actively growing their 
business in China.  

This year’s 14th annual edition is the go-to conference for relationship building, industry insight and access to China’s 
vibrant and growing shipping markets. 
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